

BIDDENHAM BULLETIN

Summer Term '23

Miss Barnes and Dr McGrath took **Year 12** students over to Mark Rutherford for a personal statement workshop run by Wadham College, Oxford.





Year 8 students visited Colworth Science Park for a Community and Careers Fair.



The **Year 10** Work Skills students spent a great day at Woburn Safari Park.



50 **Year 8** students enjoyed an aspire higher event at the University of Bedfordshire on 27th June 2023. (Below)



The 6th formers went on a two day residential to Yorkshire to look at geology and geographical landforms.

Mr Thomas and
Mrs Squair had an
exciting day in
London with the
Year 12 Biologists
exploring the
Natural History
Museum.



The **Year 10** Geographers went to Sheringham, Norfolk to complete their GCSE Fieldwork.

Year 7 students really enjoyed their trip to Queen Elizabeth Park. Taking part in BMX training and exploring the facilities.







The **Year 9** Work Skills students had an enjoyable day at Gullivers Land.

BIDDENHAM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL HAS BEEN INVOLVED IN THE WELL SCHOOLS MOVEMENT FOR THE LAST 18 MONTHS.







We went to
Bedford University
with 15 Year **9s**and 10s for a
Maths Enrichment
Day.



Year 10 students enjoyed a University Taster Day at Wadham College, Oxford University.



FOLLOW US **@BIDDENHAMINTSCH** ON TWITTER AND

@BIDDENHAMINTERNATIONALSCHOOL ON INSTAGRAM